
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,                                                  Tuesday 5th November 2024 

 

Year 5 and 6 Home Learning Club Invitation 

 

Following on from the fantastic start to the new school year that your child made, our Year 5 

and 6 children have decided they would like to get back into the routine of attending home 

learning club as soon as possible. In order to give everyone time to get relevant 

authorisation back to us, I would like to begin in week two, that’s Thursday 14th November. 

Home learning club has always been very well attended because it offers children the 

chance to really focus on home learning activities in small groups. They work together with 

their friends to achieve current learning challenges set by their class teacher and if they find 

something too tricky, we are there to help them. 

 

Your child has expressed an interest in joining our home learning club so we are writing to 

invite them along. The club takes place each Thursday straight after school until 4.15pm in 

our classrooms. If you are willing to allow them to take part, please complete the attached 

reply slip and return it to school, stating the way in which you would wish for them to get 

home afterwards. The first club will take place on Thursday 14th November and we should 

see a clear run through until the last one before we break for Christmas (fingers crossed!) 

Thanks for your continued support.     

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Graeme Hankin                                                         Iain Franklin  

Year 6 School Leader                                                Year 5 School Leader  

 

 


